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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 27, 2009

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1409 by Shapleigh (Relating to the definition of first responder for purposes of the 
immunization registry.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would expand the definition of first responders, for the purposes of immunization registry, to 
include public health, National Guard, Texas State Guard, hospital emergency, public safety, and 
related personnel.  The agency assumes that the increase in the number of immunization records and 
immunization-related education would have a minimal cost which could be absorbed within existing 
federal-funding sources.  

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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